
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
Town of Pembroke  
Board of Selectmen 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Pembroke Board of Selectmen will be holding a Public 
Hearing on Monday February 5th at 6:30 PM at the Pembroke Town Offices located at 
311 Pembroke Street to discuss the following: 
 
Proposed Town Meeting Warrant Articles 
 
ARTICLE 3 - To see if the Town will vote to raise and appropriate the sum of 
$1,200,000 for the Roadway Improvement and reconstruction project for the following 
streets; Upper Beacon Hill; East Meadow and East View, and to authorize the issuance of 
not more than $1,200,000 of bonds or notes in accordance with the provisions of the 
Municipal Finance Act (RSA 33); to authorize the Selectmen to apply for, obtain and 
accept federal, state or other aid, if any, which may be available for said project and to 
comply with all laws applicable to said project; to authorize the Selectmen to issue, 
negotiate, sell and deliver such bonds or notes and to determine the rate of interest 
thereon and the maturity and other terms thereof; and to authorize the Selectmen to take 
any other action or to pass any other vote relative thereto. ((2/3 ballot vote required) 
 
Recommended by Board of Selectmen 
Recommended by the Budget Committee 
 
ARTICLE 4 – To see if the Town will vote to allow the operation of KENO within the 
Town pursuant to the provisions of NH RSA 284:41 through 51. 
 
For questions, please call the Town Administrator at 485-4747, or email at 
djodoin@pembroke-nh.com. 
 

Justine M. Courtemanche, Chairman 


